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Worship This Sunday 

Baptism of Jesus 
 
 

The gospel of Mark starts, not with the birth of Jesus, but with 

Jesus’ baptism. For Mark, this is the start of everything. For us, 

baptism is an important reminder at the start of a new year. 

Baptism grounds us in our identity as beloved children of God. 

We’ll remember our baptism together in worship. 

 

 

 

 

If you are joining us virtually: 

 

1. You can find us live on Sunday mornings on Zoom: 

https://zoom.us/j/905436486 

Meeting ID: 905 436 486 

 

2. You can also find our service posted to our YouTube Channel later on Sunday, 

here: https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCvb_imMOOo6qnV6jwQTGKTQ 

 
Hope to see you on Sunday! 

 

 

 

Adult Sunday School Class 

This Sunday, January 14 at 9:00 am in the Library, we will begin a 12 week course titled 

“Angels: Who they are and how they help…What the Bible reveals” by Dr. David Jeremiah.  

 

 

 
 

Annual Reports from all committees and groups are due by 

January 17th. Please email all reports to Pastor Emily: 

RevEmilyZL@gmail.com.  

 

The Annual Congregational Meeting will be on Sunday, 

January 28th during worship with a Potluck Luncheon to follow.  

 

 

https://zoom.us/j/905436486
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCvb_imMOOo6qnV6jwQTGKTQ


Updated Directory 
A copy of last year’s 2023 Church Directory is on the table in the Lobby. If you have changed 

your mailing or email address, or phone number, please make the corrections on the copy as soon 

as possible, or call Amy with the changes. A new 2024 Directory will be out soon! 

 

 

 

Congrats to Cathy Vogan,  

who has been our choir director for 21 years! 

Thanks for leading the choir, and the whole congregation,  

closer to God through music.  
 

 

 

Thank You 

 
Dear Fairview Presbyterian Church, 
 

Thank you, as always, for your continued support of our district’s Virtual Tree Project. This year 

we had our largest list to date, and I’m happy to report that we were able to fulfill all of the 

requests. We couldn’t do this without your support each year. We are truly grateful for your 

generosity. Thank you!  

 

Happy New Year! 

 

With gratitude, 

Molly Jones and the Fairview School District Virtual Tree Team 

 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Dear Fairview Presbyterian Church Family, 

 

Happy New Year! May God's love and grace fill your hearts and spirits. 

 

I am so grateful for you and for your generous gift in support of my trip to Ghana January 12-21. 

Thank you! 

 

(We are supporting Donna through a gift from the Mission Fund.) 

 

I will be traveling with a group of 16 students and faculty from Pittsburgh Theological Seminary. 

It is an educational and cultural experiential learning trip, meeting with students and faculty from 

the University of Cape Coast, Trinity Seminary and Akrofi-Christaller Institute. We will visit the 

slave trade castles along the coast and Kukum National Park. We will have the opportunity to 

worship in several churches and connect with local host families. I am excited for all God has in 

store for us and for sharing when I get back home! 

 

Thank you all so much for your love that grows and never fails. God's grace, peace and joy be 

with you all. 

 

With love and gratitude, 

Donna Cammarata 

 



Soul Sisters – January Meeting 

 
We had such a nice get together last Wednesday night – it was a wonderful way to start the New 

Year! We each received an ornament with a different biblical name for our savior and then Linda 

shared the meaning of each of our own individual names.  We each shared who gave us our 

name and shared any special reasons why we were named what we were.  

 

Very fun night, a great big Thank-you to Linda for such a great start to a New Year! Also, thanks 

to Emily for providing our drinks and Paula who made an amazing dessert and cookies for us! 

 

 

 
 

 

 


